
巴西短宣之旅 
ISSUE #1 

我們希望不但透過書本，更是實際經歷，
幫孩子持續學習有關宣教，保持一顆宣教
的心。 

[Sarah, Kenny, Isaias, Imanuel] 

感謝主帶領Kenny前年神學畢業，更感恩主帶
領我們在南加州的奇諾市定居。現在他擔任華
人福音普世差傳會（簡稱：華傳）美國的主
任，而Sarah也重新回到華傳後防負責社交媒
體、設計、支援宣教士的工作。當日子安定下
來，我們開始思考前面的事奉方向，我們需要
常常被提醒上帝的恩典，宣教的重要。
哥哥今年九歲，弟弟七歲，經過疫情，經過生
活工作的重整，我們相信今年是時候重新出
發。Kenny去年開始就曾到訪玻利維亞、阿根
廷、烏拉圭。今年當Kenny說要到巴西時，
Sarah決定帶孩子一起出發。我們希望不但透
過書本，更是實際經歷，幫孩子持續學習有關
宣教，保持一顆宣教的心。
我們將於二月十號出發，第一個星期主要在聖
保羅跟其周邊幾個地區探訪這裡的華人。這些
地方目前還在探討開荒的階段，宣教士每次從
里約到聖保羅，再坐火車沿途探訪這些城鎮的
華人。第二個星期則是華傳的宣教士訓練。求
主使用每一個機會，讓我們靈裡成長。
代禱事項：
�、為Kenny、Sarah和孩子們的身體健康禱
告，過去一個星期，大人都被流感折騰，求主
醫治，二月十號出發的時候有健康、精神應對
旅途。

�、求主保守旅途的平安。
�、為我們未來兩個星期所遇到的每一個人禱
告，求主打開他們的心，願意被主的話語改變。
�、求主保守我們一家與當地宣教士有美好的配
搭。 

如你有感動支持我們的宣教服事，可寄支票至15824 Main 
Street, La Puente, CA 91744-4715, 
USA 抬頭請寫: Gospel Operation 
International or GOI，請在Memo註明Sarah & Kenny STM，奉獻收據可作免稅用。也可掃碼網上奉獻。



ISSUE #1 

Brazil short term mission trip 

[Sarah, Kenny, Isaias, Imanuel] 

Praise the Lord for guiding Kenny to graduate from 
Gateway Theology Seminary in May 2023. We are 
also grateful for His guidance in helping us settle in 
Chino, California. Kenny is now serving as the U.S. 
Regional Director for the mission organization 
Gospel Operation International (GOI), while Sarah 
has returned as GOI supporting sta�f to manage 
social media, design, and support missionaries. As 
our lives have settled, we’ve begun to re�lect on the 
direction of our future ministry. We are continually 
reminded of God’s grace and the importance of 
missions. 

Isaias is 9 years old, and Imanuel is 7. A�ter the 
pandemic, we believe it is time to step forward again. 
Last year, Kenny visited Bolivia, Argentina, and 
Uruguay. This year, when Kenny said he would be 
going to Brazil, Sarah decided to take the children 
along. We hope to help our children continue 
learning about missions through both study and 
hands-on experience, and to cultivate in them a 
heart for missions. 

We will depart on February 10th. The first week will 
primarily focus on visiting Chinese communities in 
São Paulo and its surrounding areas. These places are 
still in the exploratory stage, and missionaries travel 
from Rio to São Paulo, taking the train to visit 
Chinese communities in towns along the way. The 
second week will involve GOI missionary training. 
We ask the Lord to use every opportunity for our 
spiritual growth. 

Prayer Requests: 
1. Please pray for the health of Kenny, Sarah, and the 

children. Over the past week, we have been 
struggling with the �lu. We ask the Lord for 
healing so that by February 10th, we can depart in 
good health and have the strength to face the 
journey. 

2. Pray for our safety throughout the mission 
journey. 

3. Pray for every person we will encounter in the 
next two weeks, that the Lord will open their 
hearts and make them receptive to His Word. 

4. Pray that the Lord will bless our family with good 
cooperation with the local missionaries. 

5. We trust that the Lord’s guidance will be with us 
every step of the way, and we look forward to how 
He will work in and through this journey. Thank 
you for your prayers and support! 

To support us, you may send check to 
15824 Main Street, La Puente, CA 
91744-4715, USA 
Payable to: Gospel Operation 
International or GOI, Please indicate it is 
for “Sarah & Kenny STM” in the memo 
Donations are tax-deductible for U.S. 
income tax purposes. You can also scan 
the QR code to make an online donation. 


